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HAPPY NEW YEAR TO ALL CHILDREN 
AND ADULTS 

Best wishes, 
Miss Wilby 

 
Reading 
A lot of the reading that takes place in school is within English  
lessons and guided reading sessions. Children are strongly  
encouraged to keep regularly reading at home. 
 
Phonics 
When reading please encourage your child to use their phonics 
skills. The Phonics Screening Check is fast approaching, please 
continue to practise with your child using the pack  
provided for you at Parents Evening. Any questions please come 
and ask. Thank you. 
 

OPEN CLASSROOM 
Tuesday 8.50-9.10am 

 

Your child would love to share their work and classroom 
with you. Do come along if you can. (If Tuesday  

mornings are not suitable just let me know and we’ll  
arrange a time convenient to you.) 

 
 

Mathletics 
Your child has their log in details 
for Mathletics in the front of their 
Home School Link Book. Please 
encourage your child to use this 
tool to support maths at home. 
 
 
Uniform 
Please ensure that your child’s school jumper, uniform and PE 
kit all have their names clearly visible. 
 
 
Water bottles 
Children are encouraged to bring a water bottle into class so 
they can stay hydrated throughout the school day. Please 
ensure your child’s water bottle has their name written on it. 
 
 
Lunches 
Please look through the lunch menu for the Spring Term, and 
ensure your child is happy with the choices. 
 
 
PE 
Heron Class have PE on a Monday and Thursday. Please ensure 
your child has a PE kit in school on these days. 
 

      
 
    Our school website can be found  
    at www.ourladys.devon.sch.uk 
 
    Follow us on Twitter 
    @OurLadys_School 



 
 
Topic 
In the next couple of weeks we will begin our new topic, titled, 
Time Travellers. Each topic is based around specific targets. In 
this topic we will be focusing on History and Art. 
 
 

Time Travellers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
English 
Our English sessions will explore a range of different texts. 
We will start the term looking at the story of The Three Billy 
Goats Gruff Children will work towards writing their own 
wishing tale. 

 
 

 

 
 
Maths 
Your child will be working at their own level on addition and 
subtraction. Later in the term they will explore multiplication 
and division. In addition to maths lessons they will complete 
daily number work and arithmetic tests. 
 
 
Science 
We will be learning about animals including humans. 
 
 
RE 
We will be using our CAST scheme. This term our units are 
Feasts of Christmas, Judaism, Revelation, Lent and Holy Week. 
 
 
PE 
We are having the company Sporting World coming into school 
to teach us Physical Education on a Monday and Thursday. 
 
 
Computing 
We will start the term by focusing on online safety. Later we 
will explore algorithms and programming. 
 
 
Music 
We will have our specialist music teacher coming into class to 
enrich the children’s musical ability every Thursday. 
 
 
PSHE 
We will cover topics that will support the children’s emotional 
development and their knowledge of British Values. 


